
 

 

Sheridan Park Elementary 

“Charting A Course to Success” 

Title One School 

School Advisory Council 

Wednesday May 29, 2019  

DRAFT 

1. Opening: at 7:40 am 

Attendance:    Mrs. Abello, Mrs. Prescott, Ms. Bowers, Mrs. Carro, Mrs. Gomez, Mrs. 

Gray, Ms. Hudge, Mrs. Linares-Colon, and Mrs. Ruiz. 

 

a. Approval of minutes: A motion made to approve the minutes with corrections to be 

made on the wording and dollar amounts of the ballot. Motion made by Mrs. Cray and 

seconded by Mrs. Ruiz.   

2. New Business 

a. Nominations of officers- SAC chair and secretary According to the bi-laws we had 

elected to nominate and vote for a SAC chair and secretary on an annual basis. However, as of 

right now we did not have enough names brought forward to nominate. Mrs. Abello will bring 

this back to the SAC committee in August at which time we will seek nominations again for the 

above positions. She reminded everyone to spread the word about SAC membership and board 

members. 

b. Results of Ballots- Collection of the ballots will continue until the end of the day today. 

Results of the voting will be shared with the SAC committee members once the count is 

complete.  

3. Principal Update- Mrs. Carro shared the following: a.  Title I- we met our 100% compliance 

with all required documentations. She thanked everyone involved in getting that in, especially 

Mrs. Butcher. b. 3rd grade ELA reading scores came in and as a school we showed an increase of 

3%. Other grades and subject scores are still forthcoming and probably not until after school 

ends for the Summer.  c. STEAM night is tonight. Please come out and support our students.  

4. Questions/Comments: Mrs. Prescott recognized the SAC committee for their volunteerism 

with a goody bag. Mrs. Gomez (and other) discussed ways to attract more SAC members. Ideas 

were: SAC having a welcome/information table at orientation and/or open house in August. 

Continue to send home information via newsletters. Also a question was asked about how/when 

the funds would be disbursed and the work started per the School Choice Enhancement Program 

funds.  Mrs. Carro stated that as soon as the ballots were counted and we knew the outcome, that 

she then could get the information out to the required departments. It would depend on the 

different departments and their schedules.   

5. Closing: Mrs. Abello thanked the SAC members for their dedication to SAC, the school and 

our students. Motion made by Mrs. Gomez to end the meeting at 7:57 AM. Mrs. Carro seconded.  

The meeting was closed at 7:57.  

 


